Elementary Science Olympiad Permission Slip
Dear Parents,

Your child has expressed an interest in participating in the Elementary Science Olympiad, which will be held at the University of Central Florida on Saturday, May 17, 2008. Our school will be represented at the event by one team of 16 students. Students will have the option to compete in several of the eight events. Students will compete in teams of two for all of the events, except the Pentathalon, which requires a team of four.
Please sign below to give your child permission to participate in the Elementary Science Olympiad at UCF on May 17, 2008 from 9:00 a.m. – 4:00 p.m.  
If you have any questions, please contact me at: 
Thank you,



My child has permission to participate in the Elementary Science Olympiad.
Child’s Name 

Parent’s Signature
